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Thursday 10th August, 2023

Kotahitanga Sports Camp
Monday 18th September to Friday 22nd September

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Conifer Grove School will be attending a Sports Camp at the picturesque Camp Adair in Hunua.
Earlier this term we presented our students with the opportunity to participate in this event. Since
then, we have initiated training sessions for those who have expressed their interest.

Attendance Limitations
It is important to note that our capacity for this camp is limited, allowing us to accommodate a total of
40 students. Regrettably, due to this restriction, it is likely that some students may not be able to join.

Selection Process and Next Steps

During this term, we extended an invitation to our students, offering them the chance to take part in
this event. In response, we have kick-started focused training sessions for those who displayed their
enthusiasm.

A permission slip has been sent home for students who have either been selected to go, or chosen
as a reserve. There is an agreement form to follow which outlines both the camp's expectations and
our school's requisites, which must be followed for participation.

Pre-Camp Parent Hui (Meeting)

Understanding the significance of providing parents and caregivers with insights into the camp, we
have scheduled a parent hui on_Thursday, August 17th, at 6pm in the staffroom in Week 5. This
informative session will grant you a deeper understanding of the camp's details.

Thank you for your ongoing support and enthusiasm.

Shaaman Singh | Sports Coordinator | Shaamans@cgschool.ac.nz
Aman Virk | Kotahitanga Team leader | amanv@cgschool.ac.nz
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